

ORDER OF WORSHIP

Prelude: We Are

Call to Worship: Holy Spirit Come

Welcome & Greeting

Worship Songs: Another In The Fire

Holy Spirit

Announcements

Children Dismissed to Zion Kids

Recognition of 2024 Graduates

Congregational Prayer

Scripture: Acts 2:1-21

Message: Pentecost

Offering: Spirit Of The Living God

Closing Song: Build Your Kingdom Here

Blessing

ZION ANNOUNCEMENTS

A FAMILY ROOM is available for parents with babies and small children where you can watch the live stream of the worship service while comforting a baby or giving a restless toddler a little extra space to move around for part of the worship service. The Family Room is across from the nursery. Upon exiting the sanctuary turn right and it is the first room on your right.

AT THE ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING Mark Gazan and Andrew Moore were elected to the office of Elder and Jacquie Knott and Josh Sanders were elected to the office of Deacon. These new officers will be ordained and installed on Sunday, June 2. The 24/25 Budget was approved at \$598,941.19.

SUMMER is a great time to try out new ways to serve at Zion! It is also the time of year that people who are looking for a church home tend to visit and we want them to feel welcomed! We all know that first impressions are important! Our First Impressions Team needs volunteers to make coffee, serve as an usher, greeter, or to help at the child check in station. All of these tasks are very easy, require minimal time commitment and you can pick your own schedule! Click here to sign-up through Sign-Up-Genius or call Connie in the church office at 616-534-7533 ext. 3 and she can help you with scheduling! To sign up to provide cookies please contact Debbie Coke at (269) 680-5490.

THE DUNES HARBOR Family Camping is fast approaching-June 7-9. Dunes Harbor is a Christian Family Camp, that is a great place for families and friends to relax and enjoy time together. There are activities at the camp and surrounding area to keep you as busy as you want to be, and the pool and/or beach to cool off afterwards! If you signed up, please check the bulletin board by the office, to sign up for food for the group meals! If you didn't sign up to camp, and would like to join in the fun, there may still be openings yet (3 sites with electric and water near the Zion group were available as of 5/17, and others farther out in the campground). Please call Dunes Harbor (231-873-3662) to reserve your site if you are interested. Also please call Jonell VanderWall at 616-534-5982 if you will be joining us so we can adjust food if needed, or if you would like more information.

YOUNG ADULTS are invited to Pratts house on Sunday, June 2nd at 5:00 PM for a BBQ and yard games. Please text Pastor Marcia at (616) 334-0188 if you are able to come!

CAMP ZION: Camp Zion will begin in just over a month. We have 45 children registered to join us this summer. If you are interested in volunteering at camp or providing snacks for our campers there are sign up sheets on the Camp Zion bulletin board in the hallway across from the drinking fountain. Also please check out our Camp Zion Amazon Wish List. This will be updated often between now and the start of camp as new projects and activities are added into the schedule. We sure would appreciate your help providing new toys and craft items for our campers to enjoy.

ZION KIDS ANNOUNCEMENTS

ALL KIDS from birth through 5th grade must be signed in at the Zion Kids Check-In Kiosk located in the lobby before the service. The nursery will be staffed for newborns - 3 yrs old. Preschoolers meet in room 206. K-2nd graders meet in room 205. 3rd - 5th graders meet in room 207. Please bring the corresponding tag to pick up your child.

ZION KIDS Summer programming will begin Sunday May 26. We will be watching some videos on the Fruit of the Spirit and having some play time afterwards. Our summer class will be for children 3yrs old through 2nd grade. 3rd-5th graders are invited to sit with their families in the sanctuary for the summer months.

THIS WEEK

MONDAY

6:00PM THREADS Sorting

WEDNESDAY

6:30PM Praise Team Practice

WEEKLY OFFERING: May 12, 2024

Weekly Budget: \$11,542.95 Year to Date Budget: \$577,147.50 General Fund: \$21,113.73 Year to Date Contributions: \$562,835.51

2024 GRADUATES

NOAH BROWER is graduating as Salutatorian from Jenison High School. He plans to attend Hope College to major in Secondary Education and Social Studies Group Major.

CALUM LEISTRA is graduating from Jenison High School. He plans to work in landscaping until he begins the Electrician Program at GRCC.

ABIGAIL URSINY is graduating from Grandville High School. She plans to attend Ferris State University to major in Criminal Justice.